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Silicon Valley Young Democrats
General Membership Meeting
October 18, 2010

Welcome/Introductions

Officer Reports

a. President

b. Vice President of Membership

c. Political Director
Phone banking for Evan Low is tomorrow, and for Peter Leroe-Munoz on Wednesday.
To sign up for either of these events, please see the calendar and sign-up sheet on our
website, or contact Andrae.

d. Treasurer

e. Secretary
The website is up and running at www.sites.google.com/sites/svyoungdems If you know
how to link this to our other web address, please talk to myself or Mia.

Old Business
New Business
Announcements

Adjournment

Please note:

To vote on any SVYD matter, you must be an official member of SVYD: under the age of 36, a registered
Democrat (if unable to register, pledge support for the Democratic Party), have paid dues (510 students/
low-income, $20 young professionals), and have attended two prior SVYD events or meetings. You may
pay your dues at any meeting.



